Farewell Letter to [Director’'s Name]

Dear [Director's Name],

As you prepare to retire from your role as a board director, we wanted to take a moment to
express our heartfelt gratitude for your years of dedicated service and leadership.

Your vision and guidance have not only shaped the direction of our organization but have also
inspired each of us to strive for excellence. Your commitment to [specific projects or initiatives]
has made a lasting impact, and your wisdom will continue to guide us as we move forward.

Beyond your professional contributions, your warm spirit and camaraderie have made our board
meetings enjoyable and memorable. The laughter and stories you shared will be sorely missed.

As you embark on this new chapter in your life, we wish you all the happiness and fulfillment
that retirement has to offer. May it bring you more time with family, new adventures, and
cherished moments.

Thank you once again for everything. You will always be a valued member of our community.
Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]



